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What is the purpose of this ordinance? Don't we already have state and federal laws to manage "Aqueous storage?"
Has the Borough considered the cost of issuing permits and hiring people to enforce this if it is found the state and
federal govt. aren't already doing this job? Are property taxes going up to pay for this doubling up?

Has the borough considered how much this affects businesses other than Constantine Mining?

I believe more study needs to be done before the borough can begin to consider this ordinance.

thank you for your consideration,

Linda Palmer
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